
September 8th, 1924

Captain W. P. Erskine, 
Government House, 
Ottawa,Ont•

■Dear Captain Erskine:-

With reference to my previous 
letter requesting the honour of His Excellency's 
patronage for Mr. Burke's concert in Montreal, I 
can now inform you that the date will he Monday, 
November 17th next.

I need not say how much pleasure 
it would give us if His Excellency were able to be 
present in person. I am sure that the entertainment 
would be one that he would enjoy if he can spare the 
time to come to it.

Yours faithfully.


